
Kingsclere CE Primary School – Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) 

Good Level of Development Results (GLD) 2024 

 

In 2024, results for our Early Years Foundation Stage children show that 95.7% 
achieved GLD (Good Level of Development) which is above local and national 
averages.  Our school improvement plan for this academic year is to continue to build 
on the good practice in Early Years provision and ensure Early Years practices in place 
support the specific needs of the new cohort. 

 

Kingsclere CE Primary School are above National and Hampshire standards year on 
year.  This last academic year, Kingsclere CE Primary School is presently 23.8% above 
Hampshire’s average and 28% above National average.    

 

Each year we carry out moderation processes to support our judgements. In 2023, we 
commissioned Hampshire County Council’s Early Years District Advisor to audit EYFS 
which included moderation of our 2023 results.   

 

 


